
 

 
 
LOOKING FORWARD TO SPRING  
 
Thoughts of warm spring days are a 
pleasant distraction from the cold of 
a winter day; so mark your calendar 
now for Sunday, May 19 for Moore 
Museum’s annual Victorian Tea.  For 
over 20 years, this event has been a 
popular rite of spring.  Delicious 
home-baked scones are presented at 
your table by Victorian costumed 
servers as you relax in the charming 
atmosphere of the Museum’s 
Victorian cottage.  The event runs 
from 1:00 p.m. to 4:00 p.m.   Cost is 
$7.50 for adults/seniors, $3 for 
children and $2 for preschoolers, 
which also includes admission to the 
other 11 buildings that make up 
Moore Museum’s site. 
 


